
To ETTU Member Associations, Honorary Members,

Committee Chairs and Officials, staff, ITTF and ITTF Foundation.

Luxembourg, 8th March 2022

Dear Friends,

As announced on 1st March, following a decision taken by the ETTU Executive Board during a meeting held in
Montreux on 27th February, ETTU is committed to help the Ukrainian Table Tennis community in the best way
possible.

After establishing contact with the Ukrainian Table Tennis Federation, we have been informed that the most
urgent help they seek is from sports clubs and centres in neighbouring countries that can welcome refugee
athletes and their families.

Therefore, please, we ask you to distribute this announcement among all those members of the Table Tennis
Family who are willing to collaborate and send us the following information to projects@ettu.org or directly
to uttf.ukraine@gmail.com :

1. Location and Address

2. Link or photos of receiving facility

3. How many people can be accepted and under what conditions

4. Contact person and mobile number (WhatsApp or Viber)

If you have any questions or have some other mechanisms which you think you may help, you can also
contact me directly at this phone number or email:

Galia Dvorak, ETTU Special Projects Operations Manager

+34618440605

Projects@ettu.org
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